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The Vietnamese Embassy in the Philippines held a Forum and brought in Businesses from Vietnam keen on supplying
the Philippine market.Â  STC takes a photo with the new Vietnamese Ambassador H.E. Ly Quoc Tuan and his
hardworking Commercial Counselor Ms. Vu Viet Nga with a foreign visitor.Â  After lunch, the program on 28 July 2017 at
the Diamond Hotel focused on Business Matching between invited local businessmen and their counterparts from
Vietnam.Â Â   Â   Â 
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